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Board of Works Meeting – April 8, 2025

To:   Board of Works
        Clerk Treasurer’s Office

I respectfully request the Board of Works approve the retirement of Brad Evans from the Street Department. Brad has been a valuable employee of the city for 25 years and a great Assistant Street Commissioner for me over the past 11 years. We will truly miss his experience and knowledge but wish him the best with his new venture. His last day of employment will be May 9, 2025. I have attached his letter for your review. Thank you. 


Tyler Rankins
Street Commissioner
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